
To our community
Thank you for your patience while we delivered the Gledswood Hills High School temporary facilities.

Construction is now complete and students and staff are now using their new facilities.

Your support and cooperation have made it possible for us to deliver these new facilities for students and staff.

Wishing you all the best,

School Infrastructure and Gledswood Hills High School.

Thank you 
from 
Gledswood 
Hills High 
School

February 2025
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For more information 

Phone: 1300 482 651 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website: schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au
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Contact us

Translation and interpreting service

For information about school activities and 
operations, contact the school directly:

Principal: Belinda Giudice

Website: gledswoodhills-h.schools.nsw.gov.au

Email: Gledswoodhill-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone: 02 4645 2800

For more information about this project, contact 
School Infrastructure:

Website: schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au

Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone: 1300 482 651

New facilities
We are delighted to deliver the Gledswood Hills High School temporary facilities for the community. 

These facilities include:

	• general classrooms
	• specialist classrooms for science, wood and metal workshops, food technology, music and visual arts 
	• library and administration facilities 
	• dedicated toilets and change rooms.
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